
Newsletter for The Catholic  Community of 
The Annunciation of Rushcliffe       
Serving the Eucharistic Community of: 

Holy Spirit West Bridgford, and Our Lady of Grace, Cotgrave. 
St Anne’s, Radciffe on Trent, and St Margaret Clitherow, Keyworth. 

 

Twenty-Fourth Sunday of the Year- Sunday 11th September 2022  

 Streaming of  Weekend Masses at  

Holy Spirit and St Anne’s 

We would like to apologise to our sick and  
housebound community who were not  able  to  join 
us for the Sunday 11am Mass at Holy Spirit last 
Sunday. Unfortunately, we could  not  stream the 
Mass due to technical difficulties. We do hope this 
Sunday  you will join us. 

To watch Mass at Holy Spirit , please go to the 
website. 

https://www.holyspiritwb.org/live/ 

You can also  join the 9.30am  Mass at St  Anne’s  
church on a Sunday  if you would like to participate in 
Mass earlier.  Please see the You Tube  link below. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCblV5W65Rc
wWDAb81Nys3tw 

 Last weekend  we  welcomed  Fr. John  and  Fr. Liam at all 
the churches  in our  new community.  They received  a very 
warm welcome from all parishioners. Here are some the 
photos below  from last Sunday  after  Masses  at Holy Spirit 
and St Anne’s.  (Fr. John  below,  and Fr. Liam) 

 John  Mannering RIP 

Please pray  for the repose of the soul of 
John Mannering who died recently.  

His  Funeral Mass will be  on Tuesday  20th 
September 12.30pm at St Anne’s, Radcliffe on Trent. 

Please keep his family in your prayers. 

 St ANNE ‘S CHILDREN’S LITURGY THIS SUNDAY   

St Anne’s church is delighted to announce the return of Chil-
dren’s Liturgy on Sunday 11

th
 September during the 9.30 

Mass and the leaders are looking forward to restarting these 
sessions but with a different age group. 

The leaders would like to welcome children from the age of 
Reception class, those of about aged 4 plus , till before they 
begin their 1

st
 Holy Communion classes,-- but children  who  

would be happy and confident to join the sessions without 
their parents or carers.  

Our leaders are looking forward to welcoming children again 
as they explore and share the gospel readings in an exciting 
and age related way with our young parishioners. 

For further information  
 

please contact Carmel Goodacre   07985095137 

CHILDREN’S  LITURGY AT HOLY SPIRIT 

Children’s  Liturgy returns at Holy Spirit  at 11am  
Mass this Sunday . But unfortunately not every 
Sunday  as we do no have enough  volunteers.  We 
urgently need new helpers.  Please contact  the 
parish office  if you can help. 

Email: office@holyspiritwb.co.uk 

 Patricia Ann Gordon RIP 

Please pray  for the repose of the soul of 
Patricia Gordon who died recently.  

Her Reception  will be  on  Tuesday  13th  September   
5.30pm at St  Margaret Clitherow, Keyworth, followed 
by her Funeral Mass on Wednesday 14th  September 
at 12.45pm 

Please keep her  family in your prayers. 

Our Lady of Grace Traidcraft stall is this Sunday.  
Please come and support it if you can as the 
producers really need our help. If you can buy just 
one Fairtrade product a month this will make a 
difference.  Why not try our award winning tea?  
Everyone likes a morning tea. Also any donations, 
however small, it will be used to buy products for the 
food bank as people in this country are facing difficult 
times ahead too.  Thank you. 



                Diary for Week  Commencing 11th September 

Twenty-Fourth Sunday  of the Year 

Sun  11th September 

Twenty-Fourth  of the 
Year 

St Anne’s     (Sat) 4.30pm Mass              

                               9.30am Mass 

Holy Spirit   (Sat) 6.30pm Mass– John Mannering RIP 

                      11am Mass– The People of  our Community. 

                        

St Margaret of Clitherow 9.30am Mass–  

 

Our Lady of Grace 11am Mass 

 

Sun  18th September 

Twenty-Fifth of the 
Year 

St Anne’s    9.30am Mass- 

 

St Margaret of Clitherow 9.30am Mass–  
                         

Holy Spirit  11am Mass– James and Catherine Downie RIP (68th Wedding Anniv) 

 

Our Lady of Grace 11am Mass 

                                 2pm Baptism-Rory Walton 
                                                       

Mon 12th September 

Feria 

St Anne’s  9.30am Mass– 

                      

 

 

 

Tues 13th September 

St John Chrysostom, 
bishop, doctor (Mem.) 

 

 

 Our Lady of Grace      9.30am Mass- 

                                       ( Rosary before Mass ) 

 

St Margaret Clitherow  No Morning Mass 

                                       5.30pm-Reception of Patricia Gordon RIP   

Wed 14th September 

The Exaltation of the 
Holy  Cross (FEAST) 

 

 

 Holy Spirit     9.30am Mass–Jadwiga Wojciechowska (RIP) 3rd anniversary 

                        ( SVP Coffee morning) 

 

St Margaret Clitherow  12.45pm– Funeral Mass of Patricia Gordon RIP 

 

Thurs 15th 
September 

Our Lady of Sorrows 

(Mem.) 

 

Holy Spirit      9.30am Mass- Jan Salamonczyk RIP 

                        (Rosary after Mass) 

 

St Anne’s          9.30am Mass 

Fri 16th September 

Saints Cornelius, pope 
and Cyprian, bishop, 
martyrs ( Mem). 

 

St Anne’s        11-11.50am Exposition  

                         Midday Mass 

                         (Soup  and Sandwiches after Mass) 

Holy Spirit       6.30pm- Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

                         7.20pm– Benediction 

                         7.30pm  Mass– Joana & Petras  Jokubauskai RIP,Jonas Petraitis RIP 

                                                   and George Mitchell RIP 

Sat  17th September 

Feria 

 

  

 

Holy Spirit       5.30pm– 6.20pm-Confessions 

                         6.30pm Mass- John Mannering RIP  

 

St  Annes        3.45pm-4.15pm– Confessions 

                         4.30pm Mass 



Newsletter: if you would like to receive the newsletter  by email please let us know. 

 Please email  Catherine  office@holyspiritwb.co.uk 

The Newsletter deadline for all News inserts is  every Wednesday Midday 

 Mass Intentions Update– 

 You  can email your Mass Intentions  to  Catherine  at: 

office@holyspiritwb.co.uk   and pay you Mass stipend 
online at Holy Spirit or Our Lady of Grace, please write 
Mass Stipend on payment.  Email the office  for more 
information.  You can also  complete the  Mass Intention 
form on the  Holy Spirit website too. 

But ,at St Margaret Clitherow  and St Anne’s  please 
hand in your Mass stipends ( payment)  in an envelope 
to Fr. John  or Fr. Liam   who will deliver your envelope 
to the parish office.  Please make sure your Intention 
and contact details are written clearly on the 
envelope.    

Blank  envelopes are being provided at St Anne’s this 
weekend.   

ASSISTANT ADMINISTRATOR IS NEEDED 

FOR OUR NEW PARISH 

A new part time Assistant Administrator is needed to 
work for four days with our existing Administrator in the 
Parish office which is based at Holy Spirit Church for 
immediate start in October. 

Good organisational skills are essential as well as a 
working knowledge of Microsoft office, some admin 
experience is preferable to assist with communication 
and day to day running of our parish.   

If you think would be interested in this role.Then 
please   email the parish office for further information 
and your CV.   

The deadline for applications is: 

Thursday 22nd September. 

Email: office@holyspiritwb.co.uk 

OUR  CHURCHES 

     The Holy Spirit                             Our Lady of Grace           St Ann’s Church                           St  Margaret Clitherow 

      Melton Road                                Candelby Lane                 New Road                                    Willow Brook                                                                

      West Bridgford                             Cotgrave                          Radcliffe- on-Trent                        Keyworth   

       Nottingham                                  Nottingham                       Nottingham                                     Nottingham 

       NG2 7JW                                     NG12 3JG                        NG12  2AJ                                    NG12 5BB 

CLERGY TEAM 

Parish Priest–  Fr John Martin Tel: 0115 933 2738 /9814271   Email: john.martin@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Assistant Priest Fr. Liam  Carpenter – Tel: 0115 9814271        Email  liam.carpenter@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Parish Office -  Holy Spirit Presbytery, 29 Charnwood Grove, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7NT.  

PARISH ADMIN TEAM   Catherine  Giavarini Tel: 0115 9814271  Email: office@holyspiritwb.co.uk   

 For hall  bookings, contact parish office 

  Community of the Annunciation   

of Rushcliffe Steering Group meeting   

The next   Community Steering  Group  meeting with 
PPC representatives from all our four churches  in our 
new community  will be  held  on : 

Monday 12
th

 September, Our Lady of Grace, Cotgrave, 
7pm  for 7.30pm. 

For all  contact  information  regarding our Community Organisations  in each of our churches , please refer to your 
church noticeboards  and the  Holy Spirit website.   

RED BOXES for St Margaret  Clitherow- Jack Pye will 
be counting and banking the monies in the Missio red 
boxes during October.He will ring box holders early w/c 
2nd October and arrange to collect boxes from their 
homes and then return them. 

Many thanks for the continued support for this important 
Missionary work. If anyone would like to have a red box 
please contact Jack 0115 9374639. 

 Parish  Pastoral  Council Meeting at St Anne’s  

St Anne’s  will   have a PPC  Meeting on Tuesday 13th  
September 7-7.30pm   

Please contact  John Boland Lee  (PPC Chair)  for 
information. 

 NEXT WEEKEND’S  SECOND COLLECTION  IS FOR:  

Home Mission  Sunday  

The Friary, 46 Musters road are appealing for volunteers 
to help in the coffee bar Monday, Wednesday and Friday 
mornings  

The shifts are from  

                8am – 10am 

                10am – 12 noon 

If you are available to help then please would you either 
email Fiona, fiona.phillips@thefriary.org.uk  or 
Ann, ann.bremner@the-friary.org.uk. 

Alternatively ring 0115 982 5448 option 1 for Ann. 

mailto:office@holyspiritwb.co.uk
mailto:fiona.phillips@thefriary.org.uk
mailto:ann.bremner@the-friary.org.uk


 New  Volunteers  are needed at Holy Spirit 

We  need people to serve refreshments  after 11am 
Mass  on  Sunday.  If you  can help , please contact  
Catherine at the parish office.  

Email office@holyspiritwb.co.uk 

Flower Team 

We are planning on putting on a short tutorial to give 
volunteers a few basic skills relating to church flower 
arranging.  Please get in touch with Ros Woods to 
confirm attendance, preferably by email at 
ros.woods@talk21.com or Tel: 0115 9847585 

The date will be Saturday 24th Sept starting at 10am 
until 12 midday in the  Holy Spirit  Social  Centre Hall. 

The CAFOD groups in all four parishes of The Catholic Community of The Annunciation, Rushcliffe will now be 
working together to form one CAFOD group. We will be supporting each other to make sure that we continue to Pray, 
Give and Act so that our brothers and sisters around the world can live a full and dignified life. 

It is a very exciting time and we do need your energy and ideas to make it work, so if you feel inspired to join us 
please contact elizabeth.bonner1@virginmedia.com        Thank you from your CAFOD Team 

The Community of Our Lady of Grace Cotgrave were 
sad to be saying farewell to 
our two much loved priests. 
Parish Priest Fr Michael 
Brown and, Fr John 
McCay, his very capable 
football combatant and 
assistant. They have both 
served our Parish for some 
eleven years and will be 
much missed. We wished 
them 'Au Revoir' after Fr 
Michael's final Mass at Our 
Lady's on Sunday 28 
September. Fr John joined 
him and many parishioners 
after Mass, when Stephen 
Hoare thanked them both, 
on behalf of the whole Parish Community, for all their 
pastoral care over those eleven years. Cake and 
something sparkly were served, with a presentation to 
them both on behalf of Our Lady's Parishioners. We 
wish them 'God Speed' and His blessing, on the next 
chapter of their lives.  

John Murray ( Our Lady of Grace PPC) 

HOLY SPIRIT SVP COFFEE  MORNING AFTER MASS  

ON WEDNESDAY 14TH  SEPTEMBER  

Please  join  us after Mass  on Wednesday 
for the SVP  Coffee morning.    

NEW VOLUNTEERS NEEDED - OUR  LADY of GRACE 

Lists and further details are on the Church noticeboard, 
for the following rotas.  
Eucharistic Ministers - Readers - Altar Servers -  

Counters - Refreshments - Flower Arranging [cost of 
flowers reimbursed]   

Please consider signing up for one [or more] of these 
and sharing the load of our small group of volunteers.  

 ST MARGARET CLITHEROW TRAIDCRAFT - 

Thanks to all who support the sale of fairly traded goods. 
Your purchases help people WORK their way out of pov-
erty which can only be a good thing! Just a reminder that 
there is a good stock of  items including ground coffee , 
strength 3 and 4,  beans  tea,marmalade, muesli, chut-
ney,curry sauce,dates, plain chocolate and mint cream 
chocolate bars and of course a wide selection of cards 
from 90p. Just buying 1 item makes a difference to peo-
ple's lives.   

FRIARY send many thanks for all the tins, packets and 
toiletries recently donated.  Please keep filling up the box 
in the narthex.  

Victoria Repair Café  

CAFOD are pleased to let you know that the next repair 
café is on Saturday 17

th
 September in the Holy Spirit Social 

Centre 10am -1pm, please think about repairing you much 
loved items rather than replacing them. 

Posters at the back of Church, in the social centre and also 
available from elizabeth.bonner1@virginmedia.com 

We hope to see you there. 

Victoria Repair Café Team 

Facebook.com/victoriarepaircafe 

NEW FRIENDSHIP GROUP 

A  new  social group  is being  set  up this September  for 
senior members  of  our community, bringing together   
men and women of the four parishes in friendship.  
Interested?  

We have a Cheese and Wine  Opening  Event  at 7pm 
Wednesday  28th September, in the hall of  the Holy 
Spirit Social Centre.  

Please come along  and  help take our new social group 
forward.  For more details contact the Parish office. 

  

A new Baptism  Course  Starts  this  Autumn  

A new Baptism  course  for parents starts in  our new 
community  this Autumn. More information will be in  given 
in the next few weeks. 

If you are looking to  have your  child baptized at any of the 
churches in our parish. Please contact the office. 

Contact Catherine at: office@holyspiritwb.co.uk 

mailto:ros.woods@talk21.com
mailto:elizabeth.bonner1@virginmedia.com
mailto:elizabeth.bonner1@virginmedia.com
http://facebook.com/victoriarepaircafe

